
Contractor takes exception to the scheduled completion date of November 30, 2020 as noted in the 

RMP Cover Letter and offers a completion date of March 22, 2021. See Section 3, construction Schedule 

and attached schedule for specifics.   

This proposal is based on a copper basis of $2.60 per pound (Platts Metals Week) with 8.4 lbs. copper 

per foot of cable. Should metals value change prior to NTP, Contractor assumes a contract price 

adjustment to offset that change. 

Pricing includes open excavation at all street crossings. No horizonal directional drilling is considered. 

In the area of Road W 970 S between Center Street and Road S 250 W there appears to be considerable 

congestion of existing utilities. Overhead lines, gas, sewer, water and reclaimed water looks to be in the 

area. Given this, we have assumed our excavation routing in this area to be north of the existing utilities. 

In the area of S 250 W and W 970 S there is an irrigation trench/culvert. It may be necessary to pump 

water around the construction efforts in the spot. We have not considered any permits for this 

temporary pumping operation. 

Road W 970 S between Stringtown and S 250 W, we will route the lines north of the existing 

transmission line to avoid the barn at the intersection of Stringtown and W 970 S. 

Because of the lack of details or specifications for landscaping, we have included no landscaping repair, 

tree replacement or crop damage costs. 

Because of the lack of detail or specifications for concrete driveways we cannot accurately estimate the 

cost of driveway repairs. Given this, we have assumed 1,500 square feet of concrete driveway repairs 

and an allowance of $48.28 p Routing along Road W 865 S will be south of the existing transmission line 

and north of the existing sidewalk. We assume there are no existing utilities in this area that will impact 

this routing. In the event there are currently unidentified utilities, it may be necessary to choose a 

different routing 

Should the manufacturing and/or shipping of the Korean Cable for this project be delayed as a result of 

the coronavirus, Contractor will look to RMP for schedule relief.   

 




